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The Bloodborne Pathogens Exposure Control Policy has been adopted to establish safe handling processes involving blood, other potentially infectious materials and contaminated sharps and to follow OSHA’s Bloodborne Pathogen Standard (1910.1030) (“the Standard”) and the Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS 32.15).
Milwaukee Area Technical College recognizes that circumstances may arise where an employee could come into contact with a person who carries an infectious disease. College personnel, when dealing with blood, items stained with blood or other bodily fluids, or persons in high-risk groups, should exercise extreme caution.
The College is committed to facilitating universal precautions to prevent contact with blood or other potentially infectious materials. This will be accomplished by eliminating or minimizing employee exposure to infectious agents or materials so that employees are able to make knowledgeable decisions about any personal risk of employment.  A Bloodborne Pathogen Exposure Control Plan (“the Plan”) has been developed which includes procedures designed to develop in employee’s an awareness of infections caused by bloodborne pathogens and to inform employees as to the proper use of appropriate protective measures.  The College will also provide training, as deemed necessary, to appropriate employee groups.  This Plan will address all the elements listed in the Standard, including records of all training. Training procedures and content will be reviewed and updated annually.    

Post exposure evaluation and follow-up will be available to all employees who have an exposure incident. These services will be provided free of charge, at a reasonable time and place, performed by or under the supervision of a licensed physician or other licensed health care professional, and provided in accordance with the recommendations of the Public Health Department. The Plan helps to promote a safe and healthy work environment in accordance with federal, state, and local regulations. The program will be reviewed annually by the district, and updated as necessary.


Page 1 of 1

Page 2 of 2

[image: image2.jpg]